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MA Ltd Guidelines during Coronavirus outbreak

The recommendations below apply to all anglers intending to fish at 
Harlaw and Threipmuir Reservoirs

 Do not fish if feeling unwell due to symptoms that may be related to COVID 19 or if 
you have been confirmed positive for the virus in the last 7 days and still have 
symptoms.

 Do not fish if you have been tested for COVID 19 and awaiting a test result.

 Do not fish if anyone in your household is self-isolating due to suspected COVID 19 
infection or is awaiting a test result for COVID 19.

 Strictly observe the Government guidelines on social distancing and personal 
hygiene.

 Keep a minimum distance of 5 metres from other anglers at all times whilst fishing.

 If in contact with other anglers or members of the public keep at least 2 metres 
apart, and where possible use a face mask.

 Drive to the fishery alone, unless with another member of family who lives with you 
and does not have symptoms of the virus.

 Wearing of a face mask while walking to or from your car to Harlaw or Threipmuir or 
when in contact with others, is recommended.

 Gates may require to be manually opened, therefore to avoid contamination, clean 
your hands thoroughly with alcohol-based handwash immediately after contact.

 Do not touch your nose, face or eyes before cleaning hands.

 Whilst protecting yourself, be mindful of the possibility of contaminating others.

 Any new Government guidelines that exceed the recommendations will apply.


